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Dear Parents,  

Our Board of Directors is committed to helping provide creative and 
innovative educational opportunities for your students. If this is 
your first year at Summerville, we welcome you with open arms to a 
school that will put your students’ needs at the top of the list. Last 
year we awarded nearly $25,000 for various special projects with 
Bear Grant funding.  We have been supporting education at 
Summerville since 2003!   

On Saturday, October 25, 2025, we will hold the annual Hall of 
Fame, Feed the Bears Awards dinner at the Tuolumne County 
Resilience Center in Tuolumne, California. It will be a fun night 
with silent auction items, raffles and a surprise giveaway! Designed 
for families, this event will be a Mexican catered dinner buffet with 
a ticket price of only $40.00/person, and $20 for students under 12 
years of age. We will have a no host bar with a selection of beers, 
wine and our famous margueritas, along with Shirley Temples and 
lemonade for kids. Tickets will be available at our website in 
September! See you there!  

                                GO BEARS!!! 
 


